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Yura, Jane (/0=PG&E/0U=C0RP0RATE/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=JKY1); 
julie.halligan@cpuc.ca.gov (julie.halligan@cpuc.ca.gov)

To:

Cc:
Bcc:
Subject: Symposium Status

Good Morning and Happy New Year! I hope you both had a wonderful holiday.

When we had our last telephone conversation on Dec.10th, 2012 we agreed to meet by phone again on 
Jan 17th, 2013 at 3PM PST. This is just a reminder of that event. Further, I sent out a summary of that 
call on Dec. 14th 2012 During the call of 12/10 I had asked you to provide comments, if any, to the 
summary so that we could best focus our time for the next conversation. This schedule was developed 
with the idea of seeking approval from Gen. Hagan during a conversation to be scheduled with him 
during the last week of Jan. 2013. I know you are busy during this first week of the new year but if you 
can please let me know what adds you have to the last meeting summary so I can develop a focused 
agenda for our next call.

Thank you

Redacted
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